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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Liz Boyer <liz@macgrove.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 7, 2018 9:15 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing; Steve Shapiro
Subject: Re: License Hearing - French Meadow Bakery and Café

Hello,  
 
 I had planned to attend the hearing today but just had something come up that will prevent me from getting there on 
time. The Macalester-Groveland Community council did not take an official position on this license.  
 
But I intended to offer the perspective that we supported Grand Catch's extension of hours until 10:00 p.m. And we 
have also supported uniformity of hours among businesses on this block. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Liz Boyer  
 
 
 
On Wed, Jun 6, 2018, 10:30 AM City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com> wrote: 

  

NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE HEARING 

  

A License Hearing has been scheduled to address concerns/objections raised related to the following license 
application(s):  

 French Meadow Bakery and Café, 1662 Grand Avenue, to increase the Sunday through Thursday 
outdoor patio seating closing time from 9:30 to 10:00 p.m.  

  

You are invited to attend and participate. 

  

Date/Time:         6/7/2018 at 10:00 a.m.  

Location:             Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse 

                           15 West Kellogg Boulevard 

                           St. Paul, MN 55102 
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At the hearings, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested parties. At the end of 
each hearing, a recommendation may be made as to whether the license should be approved, approved with 
conditions, or referred to an Administrative Law Judge. The City Council will have the final authority to grant or 
deny the licenses. 

  

An agenda, including information about the applicants and the correspondence of concern, is attached and 
available at the City’s website. 

  

Questions may be directed to LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 

 License+Hearing+Agenda.pdf 

  

 

Questions? Contact Us  

STAY CONNECTED: 
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